
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Romsey Abbey Primary School  
HOMEWORK—YEAR 5 Date 12th June 2018 

  
  Your homework will be given out on a Tuesday and needs be returned 

on Monday.  

Maths 
We have been looking at addition and subtraction of decimals and 5 
figure numbers so I have placed some more pieces of homework on 
mymaths which are linked to this learning. Please make sure you have 
a look at previous learning as I have been leaving comments. 
 
I have also added some pages around shape which we are just looking 
at this week. 

Spelling 
The class have been looking at homophones – words that sound the same but 
have different meanings e.g. threw and through. 
 
Play a game where you take it in turns to say a pair of words such as this and 
see how many different pairs you can think of.  
 
Try putting some of the pairs into a single sentence.  

Thank you for supporting the class with their Bring and Buy sale. I was 
very proud of them for their teamwork and hard work pulling this 
together. 
Our marble treat will take place on the morning of Friday 29th June. We 
will walk to the rapids, have our swim session with full lifeguards (I will 
also enter the water), and weather permitting eat our lunch in the Abbey 
grounds. If you can help on this morning I would greatly appreciate it. 


